
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
GPPL awarded February Spotlight from Grande Prairie Family Centered Coalition 
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On Wednesday, January 25th, 2023, the Grande Prairie Public Library was recognized for its commitment 
to promoting the enhancement and furtherance of early childhood development and outcomes for 
children in our community. The Children’s Department and Children’s Program Coordinator, Erika 
Stamp, received a certificate of recognition for their work supporting children ages 0 through 6 by the 
Grande Prairie Family Centered Coalition, which is managed by The Family Education Society. 

The Grande Prairie Public Library would like to thank the coalition for the privilege of being recognized 
for its efforts in early childhood work and programming. The Grande Prairie Public Library’s children’s 
programming for the month of February will be spotlighted by the GP family Centered Coalition. 

“I am so proud of our Children’s Department staff. Changes have been made to our physical space over 
the last few months improving the Department’s abilities to facilitate more inclusive programming, such 
as using our Play Zone space for larger baby and toddler programs. These spaces also promote a more 
communal and social atmosphere in the Library. We are working hard to provide a vast array of 
programming for our growing community.” says Erika Stamp. 

 
 
About the Grande Prairie Public Library 
 
The Grande Prairie Public Library is proud to serve the City of Grande Prairie, the County of Grande 
Prairie, and the Municipal District of Greenview. In 2022, our 21,595 cardholders borrowed 463,630 
items, including resources like our mobile hotspots, Library of Things, Tool Library, and more. Visit us in 
the Montrose Cultural Centre, online at www.gppl.ca, or call 780-532-3580. 

 
 
 
 
 


